
Ag Day Photo Competition 
 

Congratulations to Helen Springs for winning the inaugural Ag Day photo competition! The photo 

shown below, was of a jillaroo taken at Helen Springs in the NT after she had attended animal welfare 

improvement training, conducted at Helen Springs. This continues Hancock's drive that happy and 

healthier cattle are better cattle. Congratulations to the other Hancock station photographers who 

featured in the top ten with the below photos, and to all other photographers who entered the 

inaugural Ag Day competition! 

  



National Ag Day Photo Competition Winner – Helen Springs Station 

 



 



 


